
Department of Commerce, Community, 
and Economic Development 
ALCOHOL & MARIJUANA CONTROL OFFICE 

550 West 7th Avenue, Suite 1600 
Anchorage, AK 99501 

Main: 907.269.0350 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Alcoholic Beverage Control Board DATE: August 18, 2020 

RE: Licensing Report FROM: Carrie Craig, Records and Licensing 
Supervisor 

Staff Changes 

The vacant Occupational Licensing Examiner position was offered to Nathan Hall and his first day with 
AMCO was July 22nd. Nathan comes from Department of Public Assistance and he has a great deal of 
experience working with statutes and regulations requirements. He also has a lot of experience processing and 
reviewing applications for accuracy and working within deadlines and stressful situations.

Since his first day, Nathan has been learning our internal processes and reviewing Title 4 as well as a variety of 
applications. He was also extremely valuable with the preparation for today's board meeting.

On the record, I want to recognize the Licensing staff for their hard work and dedication - especially during 
the last few months. Thank you from the bottom of my heart. 

Alcohol Application Statistics 
There are 8 new applications and 31 transfer applications to be considered on this agenda.

Permit Application Statistics & Information 
Since June 1st to August 1st, we have received a total of 60 permit applications for events around the state. 
Out of the 60, only 6 of those were canceled. Licensees for 4 of those applications opted to apply for the 
AB-15: Temporary Licensed Premises Change. the remaining 2 canceled their events due to the rise in 
positive cases of Covid-19.

Detailed information regarding the AB-15 applications are forthcoming in its own tab.

I would like to remind licensees that licensing questions and applications may be submitted via email to 
alcohol.licensing@alaska.gov, except for fingerprints and payments. Permit questions and applications may 
be sent to amco.permits@alaska.gov.  

As always, if there are questions regarding licensing issues, please contact the above email or call 
907-269-0350 and follow the alcohol licensing prompts.
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